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MANAGEMENT BOARD 
 

Competency framework: Analysis of take-up  
 

Paper by the Change Team 
 

Purpose 
 
1. This paper provides a further update on the action recorded at October’s Board to analyse take-up of the competency framework.   

 
2. The Board is asked to note progress.  

 
 

Commentary on the statistics shown overleaf 
 

3. March 2014 has seen an increase in activity surrounding the Competency Framework, notably efforts by Departments to promote the 
framework to their staff and more requests to the Learning and Development Team for support with the diagnostic process. Work to 
monitor the statistics of take-up and to gather qualitative feedback from staff is continuing, having begun in January 2014 with 
sampling in OCE, Accommodation and Logistics and DHRC. Anecdotal feedback has been consistent with the earlier findings. 
 

4. At the time of reporting for this quarter, the volumes of staff who had completed the process were not sufficient for us to be able 
extrapolate findings further. We recommend the next step should be to continue the qualitative data gathering exercise next quarter to 
capture the views of the staff who are undertaking the diagnostic now. This will inform the roll-out by indicating whether the positive 
experiences of using the Framework reported previously are common to all areas of the House, or whether the needs of managers 
and staff differ.    

 

Tim Parkin  
Change Team  
24 March 2014 
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